

June 25, 2020

Marilyn Sanders City Clerk City of Kansas City, Missouri

Dear Marilyn:

I'm writing today to share my sincere support for Green Wave Technology.

As manager of the Western Farm Show, which is held annually in February at the American Royal Complex, I know how vital it is to have a strong team, well beyond our small staff, helping us facilitate our event. A major component of that team is undoubtedly Green Wave Technology.

The electrical and Internet needs of our exhibitors are of utmost importance to them, and because of our long-standing relationship with Green Wave, we are positive that these needs will be met. Each year as we plan ahead for our farm show, it's comforting to have the consistency of a deep-rooted ally like Green Wave. We feel good when exhibitors refer to a Green Wave employee as part of our staff.

Every member of Green Wave's organization is professional, courteous, and always seeking ways to improve their service to our show.

We consider everyone at Green Wave our friends. I wouldn't want to put our farm show on without them!

Sincerely,

Ken Dean, Mgr. Western Farm Show Kansas City, MO